
May	8,	2020	

A	Message	to	the	parents	of	our	current	504	students,	

504	Plans	for	students	with	disabilities	are	due	for	annual	reviews	every	year	on	the	anniversary	of	the	
original	plan.		Due	to	our	loss	of	time	working	personally	with	our	students	this	year,	it	is	difficult	to	
monitor	their	progress	with	the	accommodations	we	set	up	for	them.		To	ensure	their	continued	
support	from	their	504	plan,	we	are	going	to	renew	their	plans	for	another	year.	Once	school	starts	back	
we	can	meet	to	see	if	any	adjustments	to	the	plans	are	needed.		We	just	didn’t	want	to	let	the	plans	
laps.	

If	you	have	any	questions	or	concerns,	please	contact	your	child’s	counselor.	


